
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because I do not feel school should be the place to assess my child’s 
health. My child’s health needs to remain with his doctor and parents. I will not allow my child to 
participate in these type of surveys as this information does not belong with the oha.  
Laura Adams 
 
Regards,  
Laura Adams  
22844 SW Forest Creek Dr 
Sherwood, OR 97140  
 


